
3. 
Matthew Wilson 

From: 	 Paula Paley <admin@Aldenham-pc.gov.uk> 

Sent: 	 09 August 2013 16:02 

To: 	 Core Strategy 

Subject: 	 Community Infrastructure Levy Response 

• On 5th  August 2013 Aldenham Parish Council discussed the Community Infrastructure Levy 

Draft Charging Schedule and their comments are as follows:- 

It was resolved to make no comments 

Kind regards 
Paula Paley 

Planning Officer 

Aldenham Parish Council 

1 Aldenham Ave 

Radlett 

WD7 8HL 

01923 856433 

This e-mail and all attachments are confidential and may be privileged. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, notify the sender immediately. Do not use, disseminate, store or copy it in any way. Statements or 
opinions in this e-mail or any attachment are those of the author and are not necessarily agreed or authorised 
by The Radlett Centre Trust Company No. 02913278 and Aldenham Parish Council who may monitor 
emails sent or received for operational or business reasons as permitted by law. The Radlett Centre Trust 
Company No. 02913278 and Aldenham Parish Council accepts no liability for viruses introduced by this e-
mail or attachments. You should employ virus checking software. 


	Page 1

